
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director 
 

DATE: March 13, 2015 
 

RE: 13APL-00000-00029 – Summerland Citizens Association, Reeve Woolpert and Tom 

Evans Appeal of the Beach Club Project 

APN:  005-260-018; at 2825 Padaro Lane in the Summerland area, First Supervisorial 

District 

 
 

 

In an e-mail from Steven Amerikaner to P&D dated March 12, 2015, the applicant requests a 

continuance of 7 days from the scheduled March 17, 2014 hearing to allow the applicant to complete 

settlement discussions with the Summerland Citizens Association.  As such, staff is recommending a 

continuance of this matter to your regularly scheduled hearing of March 24, 2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
G:\GROUP\PERMITTING\Case Files\APL\2010s\13 cases\13APL-00000-00029 Beach Club\Hearing of 3.17.15\3.13.15 memo requesting continuance to 

3.24.15.doc 


